

WOMEN'S CLUB OF FARMINGDALE



Founded 1913 Dedicated to: Education, Philanthropic Endeavors, Civic Pride and Social Enrichment

January 2017

Editor: Cheryl Parisi

SHOULD AULD ACQUAINTANCE BE FORGOT -- ABSOLUTELY NOT!!!

January, 2017 - The calendar will change to 2017 and in keeping with this year's theme: Leading Ladies in Farmingdale - Program Chair: Cheryl Parisi has arranged for The Women's Club's January 5th meeting to have as its first program Kathy Lively - a woman School Board Member, Kim Donohue - the President of the Farmingdale Council of PTAs and Debbie Podolski - Executive Director of The Farmingdale Public Library. These women are the latter day counterparts of the achievements of our founder, Abigail E. Leonard. The



Farmingdale Free Public Library first opened on Main Street in January 1924. Abigail was also the first woman to serve on the Farmingdale Board of Education, and while serving she helped to form the local Parent Teachers Association. It is with great pleasure that we invite these women to the meeting that started it all!

February, 2017 - Speaking of The Farmingdale Library this club will retire the original membership book (signatures from 1912) to it's rightful home - The Public Library. Special committee chair: Rosemary Trudden has obtained a glass display case to house this & other artifacts of The Women's Club of Farmingdale. An unveiling and celebration of club achievements will be held at The Library - details to follow by our membership chair: Ann Lomonte.

March 1, 2017 - Activity Chair Loda Romanelli can get a bus ride & 20 Broadway play tickets to see A Bronx Tale. If you are interested the price for bus & ticket is \$210. Please call Loda to reserve a seat = 249-7058.

March 31, 2017 - The LIFWC Pres. Fran Rotondo has another installment of Founder's Day to be held at The Woodlands, Syosset. An excellent program - come hear the stories of how Long Island Women's Clubs were formed by their founders. These are stories of strength, courage and perserverance in a man's world!

April 23, 2017 - Ways & Means Chair - Ingrid Hernandez has issued a Save-The-Date for a fashion show at The Carlysle presenting Chico's fashions. Tell friends and family about this upcoming event.

It's already a great start to the new year for our club. We, in 2017, still become members of The Women's Club of Farmingdale to continue to do the good work of our fore-sisters. So auld acquaintance should never be forgot - they should be revered, recognized and forever remembered.

Happy New Year - Tina

And now we welcome the new year. Full of things that have never been - Rainer Maria Rilke



WELFARE

Please continue to bring in various types of paper goods for St. Kilian's Outreach. We will collect them at every in-house meeting and deliver when we have accumulated enough to send over. Paper towels, toilet paper, paper napkins, diapers, tissues, etc. Everything we bring is so appreciated by Outreach. They always thank our members for all that our club does for those in need. We will let you know our delivery days and everyone is welcome to join Rosemary and me. Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and a Joyous New Year to all!!

Rosemary and Anna

MILLERIDGE CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON

























CELEBRATING FAMILY

What have you done with your family lately? Please submit your photos for publication in our next issue of News and Notes.











CHRISTMAS WALK-THRU















The Women's Club of Farmingdale Executive Board



ina Diamond	President	Rosemary Emigholz Corresponding Se	cretary
Cheryl Parisi	1st Vice President	Lynn Connolly Tro	easurer
ngrid Hernandez	2nd Vice President	Madeline Bondietti	Auditor
orraine Stanton	Recording Secretary	Anna levolo and Rosemary Emigholz Imm. Pa	st Pres.



EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING - JANUARY 18 - 10:00 AM



A sewing circle was held to sew on "General Needs" labels on hand-made quilts that will be given to the Long Island homeless veterans at the Northport VA center.



Father Duffy, Bishop Dunn & Father Gus from St. Kilian's joined members from the Women's Club of Farmingdale and the Interfaith Choir in caroling & thanked us for our remarkable charity to the church and community.



